
From the Pastoral Council (“PC”) 

The “PC” met on 12/2/24 below is a recap of this meeting: 

 Decided on no post Mass meet & greet for December 2024 & January 2025 given Open 
PC meeting scheduled for 1/26/25 

 Details finalized for 1/26/25 Open PC meeting. 
 Archdiocese of Newark reorganization update provided. 
 Update provided on Fr. Ed Endowment. 
 Reviewed Advent Calendar of Events. 


